
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/73/2024-25     Date: 16-10-2024 

CIRCULAR 
 

                                                                     VALUE OF THE MONTH: EMPATHY تعاطف  

 

SUBJECT: Guidelines for Own Transport Students 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai 

 

We would like to bring to your kind attention a few important guidelines to ensure the smooth and safe arrival 

of students who commute to school using private transportation. Please do follow the instructions below: 

 

1. Arrival Time: 

Students of FN session are expected to arrive at school by 6:50 A.M. and those of the AN session, by 12:45 

P.M. to ensure they are ready and prepared for the day ahead and for the school assembly. Late arrivals 

impact negatively a lot on their attainment and progress when they do so. 

 

2. Zebra Crossing Safety: 

Please advise your children that in case they need to cross the road, do so only at the designated zebra 

crossings. This is to ensure their Safety. Kindly ensure that students are cautious and follow all road safety 

protocols. 

 

3. Drop-off Point: 

Parents are requested to drop students only at the designated drop-off area in front of the school. Parents are 

advised to avoid stopping the vehicles on the road to drop off their wards. This will help to avoid unnecessary 

congestion in front of the school and ensure the safety of all students. 

 

4. Compliance with Traffic Rules: 

Please be mindful of the RTA regulations while driving and parking around the school area. Avoid violations 

to prevent fines. Please ensure the smooth flow of traffic. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and support in ensuring the safety and punctuality of our students. 

Let’s work together to provide them with a safe learning environment. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and attention to these matters. 

 
 

 Regards, 

 
  Muhammad Ali 

  PRINCIPAL 

 


